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To:

Emma Barnet
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

RE: Proposed Plasrefine Plastics Recycling Facility 74-76 Beaconsfield Rd Moss Vale
NSW 2577  SSD Application No – 9409987 
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Dear Ms.Barnet,

I oppose the development by Plasrefine Recycling Pty Ltd as mentioned above.

I live in the Southern Highlands and am concerned about the proposed facility and the
impact it will have on the local community and area. I am not opposed to recycling but I
think the chosen location for this facility to be built in Moss Vale is incomprehensible.

The potential impact for the community in terms of traffic, pollution (noise, dust etc),
wildlife, the land, the well-being of residents, fire and the safe removal of the by-products
of the facility have not been addressed in detail. There is the potential for this large facility
to be disastrous for the natural environment of the Southern Highlands and the people
living here.

Yours sincerely,   

Mittagong 2575.

PS. I have not made a political donation and I do not give permission for my private details
to be published
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